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It’s hard to believe we’ve only a week to go in what’s been a most 
memorable and happy year, with so many fantastic achievements to 
celebrate. Last week our success on the sports field was phenomenal 
considering we haven’t even got a field! 3rd in County Rounders 
and Cricket. Our children displayed outstanding sportsmanship 
throughout both events, something we are always hugely proud of.  

Our school performance was great entertainment and showed the 
incredible talent we have amongst our children 

Wednesday was the Science Fair at Warwick University. 14 children 
represented Clapham throughout all year groups. Esme in Reception 
came an impressive 2nd, she wowed the judges with her science 
knowledge. We were once again, praised on the quality of the pro-
jects and the children’s behaviour. 

We also appeared in the local press !  The children who have di-
rected the SPLAT Arts Festival were showcased in the Leamington 
Observer.  Please re-
member to join us in 
Jephson Gardens 
from 11am tomorrow.  
Our chil- dren will be 
performing at 1pm.   

 

As we tidy up for our deep clean over the summer please remind your chil-
dren to bring home all their belongings including water bottles, sandwich 
boxes, PE kits.  Any bikes or scooters must be REMOVED from site over the 
summer.  Any bikes or scooters remaining behind after Friday will not be 
kept safe over the summer. 

Heads Up 

Summer 

Term 2017 

Please read carefully for 
next week’s events 

 

 

Saturday 15th July 2017   

Leamington Arts Festival in Jephson Gardens  

Monday 17th July 2017 

3.20pm Transition Meeting for Y2 Parents 

Tuesday 18th July 2017  

2pm Annual Oscar’s Ceremony Parents invited 

Our Annual Oscar’s, the red carpet will be ready for the nominees 
to walk.  There are 14 categories with the overall winner an-
nounced during the ceremony. 

Thursday 20th July 2017  

9.15am Presentation of awards  

Children will be presented with rewards for 

Attendance, Reading, Spelling and Sport 

Join us to celebrate the children’s success. 

Friday 21st July 2017     

9.15am Year 6 Leavers Assembly—Parents Invited 

We say a fond farewell to our Year 6 children as they start the 
next phase of their schooling. 

Head Girl and Head Boy  

Sports Boy and Sports Girl  

Also announced during this assembly 

3.20pm SCHOOL FINISHES  

Friday 01st September and Monday 04th September 2017 

Teacher Training Days 

Tuesday 05th September 2017 

Children Y1–Y6 back to school 

Wednesday 06th September 2017 

Reception and Nursery Children start (see information 
booklet) 

 Tesco Bags of Help Community Project                         Don’t forget to keep voting for us !   

To vote for us, you will need to make a purchase within the following stores: Leamington Spa Metro and Superstore, Lillington Express 
and Warwick Superstore. You will be given a token—please post it in our tube! 

PLEASE VOTE FOR US AND SPREAD THE WORD! 

Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits 

On Tuesday and Wednesday the children in Key Stage 2 took to the 
stage for their end of year production of Ali Baba and the Bongo 
Bandits.  This timeless tale had been rewritten with a twist!  We invit-
ed everyone to come and join us for some sandy silliness as we took 
you on  a thrilling carpet ride with Ali  Baba and his crazy camel on 
an amazing Arabian adventure!  

Both performances were absolutely fantastic.  Thank you for your 
support.  We raised £  ???????????????? Towards our new stage light      



Don’t forget to check out the school website @ 

www.claphamterraceinfo.co.uk 

Dates for your diary: 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinner per day is £2.10, 
£10.50 a week.  

Please ensure all cash payments 
come in a named envelope. 

Cheques should be made payable to: 
Clapham  Terrace Primary School WCC. 

Payments for dinners should be made 
on a Monday and sent into school in a 
sealed named envelope. 

You can also pay via AGORA. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ali Baba and The 

Bongo Bandits 

D 

I 

N 

N 

E 

R 

 

 M 

E 

N 

U 

Lost Property 

All lost property if unclaimed by THURS-

DAY 20th July will be bagged up for 

charity.  Please check the tables outside 

at the end of each day. 

 

  

Parent View 

Parent View is an online Questionnaire 

for you to give your views on our 

school at any time of the year.   

Please take the time to go to    

 https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

Log in with an email address or create 

an account and then answer the 12 

questions about our school. 

Science Fair 

 

 



How to get in touch: 

Clapham Terrace Primary School 

Clapham Terrace 

Leamington Spa 

CV31 1HZ 

 

Telephone:  01926 423404 

Absence Line: 01926 430854 

 

Email:   

admin2312@welearn365.com 

 

Website: 

www.claphamterrace.info 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club Rockets OOSC Ltd 

Open Monday—Friday Term time only 

8.00am—8.45am and 3.15am-6pm 

Morning session £3.50 

Afternoon session £3.60 until 4pm, £6.90 until 5pm or £8.60 until 6pm    

Limited places available on all days. Call into the Early Years Hall   during the 

hours above Or text 07547 670230 / 07916 152639 before 12pm to book a 

place. Facebook page has more info! 

www.claphamterrace.info 

ROCKETS BREAKFAST CLUB 

Available from 8am 

£3.50 session 

Register your child once 

THEN 

Use us as a drop in session before school. 

Pop in to the small hall before or  after school 

to set up this service 

Year Percentage 

R 100 

1 82 

2 96 

3 81 

4 88 

5 93 

6 86 

Reading 

Percentage  

Year Percentage 

R 98.52 

1 97.62 

2 97.78 

3 100 

4 97.04 

5 97.62 

6 97.62 

Clapham Terrace Children’s News 

Clapham Terrace Children’s News is now closed for the Summer Holidays.  We hope that you all have a 
fabulous holiday and we will see you in all in September 2017. 

Look out for Club sign up sheet as soon as we come back to school.  

New members are always welcome. 

Sports Update 
Congratulations to our Rounders team who came 3rd in the 
school games.  Our tennis players also did extremely well.     
Meanwhile at Edgbaston our Year 5 cricket team came 3rd in the 
County Finals. 

What an incredible week for sport !  Well done to everyone who 
took part. 
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